

Clermont Northeastern Schools

Mr. Michael Brandt, Superintendent 2792 U.S. 50 Batavia, Ohio 45103 (513) 625-1211 Fax Number - 513-625-3325

September, 2020

Dear Parents.

All across the country, parents of Title I schools are committing themselves to active involvement in their children's education. It has been proven that the most effective approach to a child's education involves active parent participation and strong cooperation between home and school.

Clermont Northeastern School District understands the importance of working together to establish a partnership between educators, parents and students. As a Title I Schoolwide District, we are offering the following compact that clarifies what families and schools can do to help children reach high academic standards. The compact serves as a clear reminder of our responsibility to take action at school and at home so that children can learn what is required of them. It is a written commitment indicating how all members of a school community; parents/guardian, teachers, principals, students and concerned community members agree to share responsibility for student learning.

Clermont Northeastern School District invites all parents/guardians to be an active partner in their child's education. After thoughtful consideration, please sign the compact. Together we can make a difference.

Sincerely,

Michael Brandt, Superintendent